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Month Unit/Topic
of Study

National
Standards

Key
Vocabulary

Test Taking,
Reading

Strategies,
and

Engagement
Strategies

Math Skills w/
DOK

Math Skills
(decipher/use
charts and
graphs)

Writing in the
content area

Assessment
s

Sept Ch. 1
Intro to
Personal
Finance

Ch. 2
Budgeting
Basics

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 5: Develop
communication strategies
for discussing financial
issues.
Credit and Debt:
Standard 1: Identify the
costs and benefits of
various types of credit

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Income and Careers:
Standard 3: Describe
factors affecting
take-home pay.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 1: Develop a

Ch. 1 Vocab

Ch. 2 Vocab

Dyad
Numbered
Heads
Together

Carousel:
Around the
World
Carousel
Feedback

Understandi
ng percents

Compound
Interest
Exponential
Growth

Content
Writing Map

https://docs.
google.com/
document/d/
1e8TtIvyzuF
5GhHaazWV
AqFS4DzCNc
7eMcXk_lD
_JH1s/edit

Budget
Builder—
foundationsU.co
m

Ch. 1 Test

Savings by
Nation

Ch. 2 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/18Ll1DH5RW3Pydpk0GdrcUyrKgNB4LoVIrCoj85AW6vI/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QgPUfnXXTN0yzh0TSRWMfxbjjV1htoI_eDJZDYyKihs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e8TtIvyzuF5GhHaazWVAqFS4DzCNc7eMcXk_lD_JH1s/edit


plan for spending and
saving.
Credit and Debt:
Standard 3: Describe
ways to avoid or correct
debt problems.

Oct Ch. 3
Saving
Money

Ch. 4
Credit &
Debt

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 1: Develop a
plan for spending and
saving.
Standard 2: Develop a
system for keeping and
using financial records.
Standard 3: Describe how
to use different payment
methods.
Standard 4: Apply
consumer skills on
purchase decisions
Standard 6: Develop a
personal financial plan.
Credit and Debt:
Standard 3: Describe
ways to avoid or correct
debt problems.
Saving and Investing:
Standard 3: Explain how
investing builds wealth
and helps meet financial
goals.

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 3: Summarize
major consumer

Ch. 3 Vocab

Ch. 4 Vocab

Fishbowl

Numbered
Heads
Together

Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Fortune
Cookie
Fan-n-Pick

Using
percentages

Computing
Appreciation
/
Depreciation
percentages

The
Student
Budget

Ch. 3 Test

Hidden
Cost of
Credit

Ch. 4 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PkXxRpMrnnFbC6pVrEjft5FHYHtWwS63si-O96KKgTQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vUpwLn1D0iq3Xt2nvFoWlNQsxxVEHlgVLy95oC-lgtQ/edit?usp=sharing


protection laws.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 6: Control
personal information.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 3: Describe how
to use different payment
methods.

Nov Debt
cont….

Ch. 5
Consumer
Awareness

Life After
High
School

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Income and Careers:
Standard 1`: Explore
career options.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 1: Develop a
plan for spending and
saving.
Credit and Debt:
Standard 1: Identify the
costs and benefits of
various types of credit.
Standard 3: Describe
ways to avoid or correct
debt problems.
Saving and Investing:
Standard 1: Discuss how
saving contributes to
financial well-being.
Standard 2: Explain how
investing builds wealth
and helps meet financial
goals.
Standard 3: Explain how
investing builds wealth

Ch. 5 Vocab Jigsaw
Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Compound
Interest
Exponential
Growth

Cost of
Living
Calculator

Ch. 5 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nJcRmdRCXwvRfyUutCqN8EI7_NzrZl0n5f0HdawQL58/edit?usp=sharing


and helps meet financial
goals.
Standard 4: Describe how
to buy and sell
investments.
Standard 5: Explain how
taxes affect the rate of
return on investments.
Standard 6: Investigate
how agencies that
regulate financial
markets protect
investors.

Dec
Life After
High
School
cont…..

Jan Ch. 6
Career
Readiness

Consumer
Awareness

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 3: Summarize
major consumer
protection laws.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 6: Control
personal information.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 4: Apply
consumer skills on
purchase decisions.
Credit and Debt:
Standard 1: Identify the
costs and benefits of
various types of credit.
Saving and Investing:
Standard 2: Explain how
investing builds wealth
and helps meet financial

Ch. 6 Vocab Hot Potato
(Round
Table)
Pairs Check
Rally Coach
Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Understandi
ng Inflation

0% for 24
Months,
Nothing
Down

Ch. 6 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GBPCxphP2fuOnE4flo1miv1yOoEkJFWEBvAEoCAGVcc/edit?usp=sharing


goals.

Feb

Feb

Ch. 7
College
Planning

Bargain
Shopping

Ch. 8
Financial
Services

Investing
and
Retirement

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 2: Find and
evaluate financial
information from a
variety of sources.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 6: Control
personal information.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 3: Describe how
to use different payment
methods.
Standard 4: Apply
consumer skills on
purchase decisions.

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 2: Find and
evaluate financial
information from a
variety of sources.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Income and Careers:
Standard 2: Identify
sources of personal
income.
Standard 3: Describe
factors affecting
take-home pay.

Ch. 7 Vocab

Ch. 8 Vocab

I Have….Who
Has?
Find
Somebody
Who…

Gallery Walk
on types of
Investments
Carousel
Feedback
Pairs Check
Rally Coach

Evaluate
financial
information

Compound
Interest
Exponential
Growth

Double
Discounts

Ch. 7 Test

Rule of 72

Ch. 8 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1btLCn1s7WyfU2W9DxIvVJoU1_YJFc3ipCwimR1G_pyw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cvJi0t9te6PzFRQc6qpdljHPhS96b4wlXr3YurnFNOc/edit?usp=sharing


Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 1: Develop a
plan for spending and
saving.
Standard 6: Develop a
personal financial plan.
Risk Management and
Insurance:
Standard 3: Explain the
purpose and importance
of health, disability and
life insurance protection.
Saving and Investing:
Standard 1: Discuss how
saving contributes to
financial well-being.
Standard 2: Explain how
investing builds wealth
and helps meet financial
goals.
Standard 3: Evaluate
investment alternatives.
Standard 4: Describe how
to buy and sell
investments.
Standard 5: Explain how
taxes affect the rate of
return on investments.
Standard 6: Investigate
how agencies that
regulate financial
markets protect
investors.

March Ch. 9
The Role of
Insurance

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 3: Summarize
major consumer
protection laws.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 6: Control

Ch. 9 Vocab Math Chat
Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Computing
Auto Liability
Limits for
Claims

Auto
Liability
Limits

Ch. 9 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xA7zwfK3POcoaNdfUUsYbgMNWKPTMYH1r1nban5ufZU/edit?usp=sharing


personal information.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 7: Examine the
purpose and importance
of a will.
Risk Management and
Insurance:
Standard 1: Identify
common types of risks
and basic
risk-management
methods.
Standard 2: Explain the
purpose and importance
of property and liability
insurance protection.
Standard 3: Explain the
purpose and importance
of health, disability and
life insurance protection.

April

April

Ch. 10
Income &
Taxes

Money &
Relationship
s

Ch. 11
Careers &
Taxes

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 5: Develop
communication strategies
for discussing financial
issues.

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.

Ch. 10 Vocab

Ch. 11 Vocab

Participation
Quiz
Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Proximity
Partner
Stand-Up,

Understand
charts,
demographic
trends.

Roommate
s and
Money

Ch. 10 Test

Reading a
Pay Stub

Ch. 11 Test

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eYk8TF4xrXLAQxXhEASGjt9bC5VD2aAnMQnU0UuoY68/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1B1X6Fpi6uN6s6dbwiVZr5e_IjO4EXRIXKXg7NDRsb_o/edit?usp=sharing


Income and Careers:
Standard 1: Explore
Career Options.
Standard 2: Identify
sources of personal
income.
Standard 3: Describe
factors affecting
take-home pay.

Hand-Up,
Pair-Up

May Ch. 12
Investing &
Retiring

Building
Wealth &
Giving

Ch. 13
Global
Economics

Financial Responsibility
and Decision Making:
Standard 1: Take
responsibility for
personal financial
decisions.
Standard 4: Make
financial decisions by
systematically
considering alternatives
and consequences.
Standard 5: Develop
communication strategies
for discussing financial
issues.
Planning and Money
Management:
Standard 5: Consider
charitable giving.

Ch. 12 Vocab Whiparound
Reciprocal
Teaching
Rally Table

Ch. 12 Test

June

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QYmT3lLuDCxS77ethgw3RR3AbVlkP8uvDLKXDPScDoQ/edit?usp=sharing

